
From: banksmanor@aol.com [mailto:banksmanor@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 1:47 PM 
To: Craig Cates <ccates@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: rezoning of 801‐807 Fleming Street 

 
 
 
 
My name is Lynn Banks and I reside at 800 Fleming Street.  Once again, as I wrote to you on July 4, I am 
asking you to vote NO on the zoning change at 801-807 Fleming St. 
 
The only benefit from this change would be to the property owner who, at this time, does not reside at this 
location. i believe the property is open to transient rentals and i implore you to leave this property 
designated as it stands today. 
 
Please do not allow a commercial business in the middle of a beautiful residential neighborhood.  Please 
vote No. 
 
Thank you for your time and 
attention.                                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                              Lynn Banks 
 


